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27th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Wow! Another busy half-term.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the children for being such superstars this half-term.  
It was an aspired choice by the School Council to have pyjama day today as it has been a long 
one!  I hope the children and their families as well as the staff all have a good break and rest.  
 
WORKING TOGETHER  
 
Thank you to everyone who attended their child’s parents evening and completed a school 
questionnaire.  We will share with you our findings next term.    
 
It was wonderful to see so many parents at our Friday celebration assemblies. Feedback on the 
questionnaires highlight how you like the opportunity to come into school. The staff and I enjoy 
sharing with you the children’s achievements and acknowledging those children who have 
demonstrated the school values.  
 
Reminder: Open morning is Friday 10th November 8.50am- 10.15am.  Please come and see us 
at work. If you are intending to visit Oak and Willow you might need to bring your wellies along as 
they are hoping, as usual, to be in Forest School. Entrance is via the main entrance.  
 
FSM Vouchers  
 
If your child(ren) is in receipt of free school meals (Years R-6) the you will receive an email from 
Edenred on Monday 30th October with your food voucher for this half term holiday.  
 
 
MEDICINES IN SCHOOL  
 
We have recently received further guidance and reviewed our policy of  
Medicines in Schools. 
 
Schools can only administer prescription medicines to a child when they have been prescribed by 
a doctor, dentist, nurse or pharmacist.  
 
All medication must only be administered to a child under the age of 16 where written permission 
for that particular medicine has been obtained from the child’s parent or carer. 
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Written permission by the parent/carer must clearly state what time and the dosage.  It is the 
responsibility of parent/carer that the medication is handed into school via the office and collected 
at the end of the school day via the office.  Obviously, children should only be in school if they are 
well enough to do so which is likely to be at the end of the course of medication.  
 
Enjoy your half-term and thank you for your continued to support.  
 
 
School reopens at 8.30am Monday 6th November. 
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